The TABC Tech-Storm is here! The technology based club had its first meeting this week with an amazing turn out. A group of 15 students came and are ready to try everything they can. Ken Harris, the club's supervisor and the head of the school's IT Department, had many ideas for the young, brilliant minds to try. Mr. Harris' ideas ranged from salvaging parts from old computers to create new computers to donate to those that need, to learning all different types of coding, and to assisting our faculty members with technological issues that could occur in their classrooms. The boys have all decided that they want to help the community as well as have some fun. Another part of the club is researching technological advancements for the school to use and another section is all about animating first in 2D then will advance to 3D later in the club's career. A big part of this club is that it's universal and everlasting. There will always be new techniques or technology; there will always be trouble with the Smart Boards, and there will always be a Tech-Storm to help TABC stay up-to-date and running smoothly.